
DDS/West Region 
Southbury Training School 
Board of Trustees Meeting 
“Special Meeting” 
 
January 24, 2011, 1:00 p.m. 
 
Director’s Conference Room,  
Administration Building 

 
 
 

Attendees:  Eileen Lemay, Ted Walen, Philip Bondy, Lou Richards,  
 Mark Cooper, Marc Taylor, Ann Dougherty 
   
                         Eugene Harvey, STS Director   
 
 

Guests: Tony Records, Remedial Expert 
                     Sally Bondy  
  

Agenda Items       Responsible Person 
 

� Guest Speaker       Eileen Lemay 
 

� Council on Developmental Disabilities   Lou Richards 
 

� Director’s Report      Eugene Harvey 
 
� New Business         

Recent Developments in the Future of DDS  Philip Bondy 
 
Two Bills Introduced by Rep. O’Neill to the  
Current Legislative Session for the Purpose  
of Protecting Farmland and Forest Land  Marc Taylor 
  
 

 
 
 
 


